From: Powers, Steve

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2014 5:34 PM
To: Kunselman, Stephen

Cc: Higgins, Sara; Beaudry, Jacqueline
Subject: DDA Annual Reports

You requested additional information regarding the City’s receipt of
Annual Reports from the DDA.

The City Clerk has the DDA annual reports for the following fiscal years:

2003
2008
2009
2010
2011
2012
2013

City Clerk received the reports for FY03, 08 and 09 in July 2011. After
that initial submittal of the three reports, the FY 11 and FY 12 reports
were submitted in December/January following the June 30 fiscal year
end.

The FY 2010 report was provided in February 2014.
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